
In KS2 this term, our theme is 'Where does
water come from?'.

We are learning about the water cycle in
Geography through practical sessions - lots of
the children really enjoyed making their own
miniature water cycles!

In English, we are exploring myths and legends.
Our core text is called The Water Dragon
by Li Jian.  Towards the end of this half
term, we will be creating our own myths
and legends!

In Maths, we are learning about money through
formal learning sessions and also in our role
play shops.

Some classes are going off site each week for
Science to study our local habitats and use
equipment to develop observational skills and
record data. Parents and carers can see photos
and/or videos of this on Earwig. 
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Topic this TermThings to note
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Teachers will continue to
inform you if they need any
specific items for a student’s
individual timetables.

Please could your young
person apply suncream
before they leave home, and
bring in a named bottle of
suncream so we can re-apply
this during the day, as
necessary.

A named hat, a named water
bottle and a raincoat just in
case would also be good! 

Thank you!


